## Yamamoto, Julie R.

From: Julie Yamamoto <pennycreek@everettsd.org>

Sent: Friday, April 30, 2021 4:00 PM

To: Penny Creek Elementary Recipients

Subject: PCE Friday 04/30/2021 Message

Dear Penny Creek Families,

This week has flown by so fast. We hope it went well for each of you!

We have two news items for next week to share with you:

First, the window opens for third through fifth grade students, as well as parents, to take the School Stakeholder Survey.

Included this year is a survey on learning in the remote/hybrid setting. Teachers will guide students in completing the survey.

Click on the following link for parents/families to take the survey: <a href="https://surveys.panoramaed.com/everett/family21/surveys?language=en">https://surveys.panoramaed.com/everett/family21/surveys?language=en</a>

**Second,** next week, May 3 - 7, is Staff Appreciation Week! Be on the lookout for an email to be sent to you containing a link to Padlet.

Padlet is an online message board that allows us to send "post it" notes. Please use this forum to send a message of thanks to your child's teacher. It will mean so much to them!

Thank you and have a terrific weekend. Penny Creek Elementary

PCE Webpage: <a href="https://www.everettsd.org/pennycreekes">https://www.everettsd.org/pennycreekes</a>

Please follow us on Twitter: <a href="https://twitter.com/PennyCreek\_ES">https://twitter.com/PennyCreek\_ES</a>

Reserve Library books for pick up on Wednesdays from 4:00 p.m. to 6:30 p.m.: https://www.everettsd.org/domain/1910

Henry M. Jackson Key Club Members book read aloud: https://www.everettsd.org/Page/38653

You are receiving this email because of your relationship with Penny Creek Elementary. If you wish to stop receiving email updates sent through the Blackboard service, please unsubscribe.

Penny Creek Elementary | 4117 132nd Street SE, Everett, WA 98208 | 425-385-7200